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What have we been learning 

This week we have been applying all of our English skills to begin writing our own story about ‘Leon and 

the Place Between’. This has definitely tested our stickability ELLI powers but so far, our stories are looking 

and sounding great! 

We have also planted our sunflower seeds and looked at what plants need to survive. We will continue to 

care for our seeds in class but they will be making the trip home soon! 

  

 

 

During our guided reading sessions, we have been exploring the traditional tale of ‘The Billy Goat’s Gruff’ 

We have discussed our favourite parts of the story and retold it using puppets. This has really helped us 

think about our different character voices and helped us to practise speaking confidently. 

 

  

 

Next Week 

We will be continuing to write and edit our own 

versions of the story ‘Leon and the Place Between’ 

 

We will be composing our own magical music using 

glockenspiels. 

 

We will be continuing to look at data and will be 

creating our own block graphs. 

  

Important information  

 

Please can you get your Puzzlewood trip letters 

and payment returned as soon as possible? We 

are still awaiting a few! 

 

If the weather is hot, please make sure you bring 

a hat and water, and have sun cream already 

applied before school. 
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